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March 15, 2010

Representative Pocan:

Please review this draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your intent.  I
drafted the bill to first apply to the 2011 assessment because the March 1 deadline for
claiming an exemption from the 2010 assessment has already passed.  Is that OK?

Joseph T. Kreye
Senior Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266−2263
E−mail:  joseph.kreye@legis.wisconsin.gov


